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May 18, 2018
Dear Abutter:

The Chilmark town advisory board of the Martha’s Vineyard land bank will hold a public
hearing on a draft management plan for Peaked Hill Reservation, Chilmark,
Massachusetts. You are being notified of the hearing because your property abuts or is
within 200 feet of the property. The hearing will take place at the Chilmark Community
Center in Chilmark on Wednesday, June 6%, 2018 at 5:00 pm.

If you wish to peruse a copy of the draft management plan prior to the hearing you may
view one our website at mvlandbank.com. If you are not able to attend the hearing and
wish to comment prior to the meeting please send you thoughts by mail to P.0. Box
2057, Edgartown, MA 02539 or my email to mvlandbank@yahoo.com (subject line:

Peaked Hill).

Sincerely,
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lie S. Russell, Ecologist MAY 29 2018




